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Dear Parents and Guardians,

Happy New Year! I hope you had a wonderful winter break and that you and your family are 
feeling refreshed and ready for the second semester. As we begin this exciting new term, I want 
to take a moment to thank you for your continued support and to share some important updates 
as we move forward.

The first semester was a fantastic journey, and I am so proud of the progress each student has 
made. We have explored a variety of topics, from Reproduction & Growth, Genes & Heredity, 
Natural Selection, and Forces & Motion, and I am eager to continue building on the knowledge 
and skills we’ve developed. This second semester will offer even more opportunities for growth, 
hands-on learning, and student engagement, and I’m excited to see how much our class will 
accomplish together.

To ensure continued success, I encourage open communication between home and school. 
Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions or concerns regarding your child’s 
progress or upcoming assignments. Your involvement makes all the difference in your child’s 
education, and I am always happy to collaborate with you.

Looking ahead, we will dive deeper into Electricity, Earth-Sun-Moon System, and the Solar 
System, plus I’m excited to introduce new activities that will encourage critical thinking and 
creativity. We will also be completing multiple graph/chart/table assignments to prepare for State 
Testing. Please remind your child to stay organized, set goals, and ask for help whenever 
needed—there’s no limit to what they can achieve!

Once again, thank you for being an integral part of your child’s learning experience. Let’s work 
together to make the second semester an even bigger success than the first!

Wishing you and your family a wonderful start to the new year. Please don’t hesitate to reach 
out if you have any questions or if there is anything I can do to support your child’s success.

Warm regards,

Suzie Woods

susan.woods@sequoyaheagles.net


